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Thursday 6th February 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that we will be celebrating Book Week on the week 
commencing 24th February (first week back after half term).  Our theme for the week is ‘Stories 
from Around the World’.  At the start of the week, each class will be presented with their very own 
book to launch it.   
 
We would like to invite parents into school on Monday 24th February at 8.40-9.05 for a morning 
reading session.  You will have an opportunity to come into your child’s classroom and read with 
them – what better way to start the day?  We understand that not all parents will be able to attend 
and grandparents, as an alternative would also be welcomed.  However we cannot accommodate 
younger siblings due to restrictions of classroom sizes.  

On Thursday 27th, the children will come home with a £1.00 book token which you can swap for 
one of the new and completely FREE World Book Day books at your local bookseller.  Or, if 
you’d prefer, you can use your book token to get £1 off any full price book instead. 

We would like to invite you in again at the end of the week on Friday 28th at 2.45pm to an 
Exhibition, to celebrate the work that the children have been producing, related to the book.  
Come and see what the children have been working on! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Mushtaq 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


